
I STRONGLY support house bill 7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly 
needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
Love URI. Keep URI affordable. You are going to price us out and force us to opt for SUNY options.  
 
Cathy Conzone 
1 Executive Court 
Smithtown NY 11787 
 
 
 
 


